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Yeovil visit

This month we are pleased to welcome Dr Qadiri and his team from
Yeovil District General Hospital, Somerset, UK as a new site. We
wish them well and congratulate them on having recruited their first
patient already ! This now brings the total number of centres to 19
and we look forward to welcoming further new centres.

Investigator meetings 2005

We are planning to hold an International Investigators meeting at
the European Stroke Conference in Bologna May 2005. Further
details will be provided nearer the time. Prior to this is our UK
investigator meeting at the University of Nottingham on April 12th

13th. Spaces are still available if you would like to attend. There will
an opportunity to meet and discuss issues relating to the trial at
both meetings.

Happy Holidays
We would like to wish all our investigators a happy holiday season
and all the best for the coming New Year.

It was a pleasure to attend the fourth Welsh Stoke Conference in
Gwent on 26th November 2004 and meet potential new
investigators. The meeting was well attended with some excellent
speakers.

Data Monitoring Committee

The Data Monitoring Committee met on the 3rd November to review
data on the first 282 patients randomised. In reviewing the safety
and efficacy data the Committee had no concerns and
recommended the trial continue recruitment. The committee
congratulated the investigators on the progress made over the last
year and the high quality of the data.

***** Less than 60 patients to go until ENOS is the largest acute
stroke BP trial so please keep recruiting!*****

Welsh Stroke Conference


